
06 November 2023 

 

 

Dear Learner / Parent / Carer 

 

DLR Strikes – Tuesday 7 / Wednesday 8 November 

 

You may have heard in the news recently that the DLR service will not be running on Tuesday 7 
November or Wednesday 8 November, with further impact felt on Thursday 9 November. We are 
therefore requesting that all learners look at alternative routes / means to get in. We have listed a 
few below. Further information can be found here Strikes - Transport for London (tfl.gov.uk) 

 

Beckton – Cyprus:  

22 minute walk 

Bus routes 266, 366 from Gallions Reach Shopping Centre 

Bus route 376 from Winsor Park Estate 

 

Canning Town – Cyprus 

1hour walk 

Bus routes: 474, 300 – please allow extra time  

 

Custom House – Cyprus 

39 minute walk 

Bus routes: 474, 300 – please allow extra time 

 

Please note that we expect all our learners to make every possible effort to attend.  Should there be 
a reason for non-attendance please email absence@ldeutc.o.uk (KS3/4) and 
sixthformabsence@ldeutc.co.uk (Years 12 / 13).  Please keep an eye on communications from TFL 
just in case the strike is called off at short notice.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

https://tfl.gov.uk/campaign/strikes
mailto:absence@ldeutc.o.uk
mailto:sixthformabsence@ldeutc.co.uk


 


